
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Application of   ) 
Southwestern Bell Telephone, L.P., d/b/a ) 
SBC Missouri, For Review and Reversal ) Case No. TO-2004-0170 
of North American Number Plan   ) 
Administrator's Decision To Withhold ) 
Numbering Resources.   ) 
 
 

SBC MISSOURI’S SUPPLEMENTAL SUBMISSION 
 

SBC Missouri,1 pursuant to the Missouri Public Service Commission’s ("Commission’s") 

October 6, 2003 Order Directing Filing, respectfully submits the following in order to 

supplement its Application for Assignment of NXX Codes and Motion for Expedited Treatment: 

1. Appended as Attachment 1 to this filing is a Certificate from the Missouri 

Secretary of State that Southwestern Bell Telephone, L.P. is authorized to do business in 

Missouri.   

2. Appended as Attachment 2 is a copy of the Partnership Agreement for 

Southwestern Bell Telephone, L.P.  

3. Pursuant to Commission Rules 2.060(1)(E) and 2.060(1)(G), SBC Missouri refers 

the Commission to a copy of the registration of the fictitious name “SBC Missouri” that was 

filed with the Commission on January 17, 2003.  See, In the Matter of the Name Change of 

Southwestern Bell Telephone L.P. d/b/a Southwestern Bell Telephone Company to Southwestern 

Bell Telephone, L.P. d/b/a SBC Missouri, Case No. IN-2003-0247. 

4. Appended as Attachment 3 is a Verification for SBC Missouri’s October 2, 2003 

Application for Assignment of NXX Codes and Motion for Expedited Treatment. 

                                                 
1 Southwestern Bell Telephone, L.P., d/b/a SBC Missouri, will be referred to in this pleading as “SBC Missouri” or 
“SBC.” 



5. SBC Missouri filed its Application for Assignment of NXX Codes and Motion for 

Expedited Treatment as soon as it could.  Following the North American Numbering Plan 

Administrator’s (“NANPA’s”) denial of this request for an NXX Code on September 3, 2003, 

SBC Missouri worked diligently to gather information and prepare its Application.  In addition, 

SBC Missouri’s customer, St. John’s Mercy Medical Center, wished to meet with the Office of 

Public Counsel and explain its need for the requested code before SBC Missouri filed the 

Application. 

WHEREFORE, SBC Missouri respectfully requests that the Commission overturn 

NANPA's previous determination in this matter and instruct NANPA to assign the requested 

numbering resources necessary for SBC Missouri to meet the needs of St. John’s Mercy Medical 

Center. 

Respectfully submitted,     
 
     SOUTHWESTERN BELL TELEPHONE, L.P. 

       
        PAUL G. LANE    #27011 
          LEO J. BUB    #34326  
          ROBERT J. GRYZMALA  #32454 
          MIMI B. MACDONALD   #37606 
 Attorneys for Southwestern Bell Telephone, L.P., d/b/a 

SBC Missouri 
     One SBC Center, Room 3518 
     St. Louis, Missouri  63101 
     314-235-4094 (Telephone)/314-247-0014 (Fax)  
     leo.bub@sbc.com
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 Copies of this document were served on the following parties by e-mail on 
October 15, 2003. 

 
        Leo J. Bub 

 
GENERAL COUNSEL 
DAN JOYCE 
MISSOURI PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
P.O. BOX 360 
JEFFERSON CITY, MO  65102 
 

PUBLIC COUNSEL 
MICHAEL F. DANDINO  
OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC COUNSEL 
PO BOX 7800 
JEFFERSON CITY, MO 65102 
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